
___

%

October 16th, 1929.

/

Professor R. M. Sugars, 
Director, School of Commerce, 
McGill University.

Dear Professor Sugarsi-
I heg to acknowledge receipt 

letter of October 16th with reference to theof yourresignation of Mr. H. D. Clapperton.
I am vejfy sorry that Mr.

Clapperton finds it necessary to take this step. I 
shall be very glad indeed to receive any recommen­
dations you and the others mentioned care to make.

Yours faithfully.

Principal•
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